
LGPS PENSION 
DROP IN 2023

Fund Officers will be available for you to visit between 09:30am 

and 3:00pm, where they will be able to assist with any pension or 

pensions portal queries you may have.

THURSDAY 16TH FEBRUARY

Room 1:1 Police Headquarters,

Lloyd House, Colmore Circus, 

Birmingham B4 6NQ

WE CAN HELP YOU WITH:

• Understanding your Annual Benefit Statement

• Helping you access your Pension Portal

• Any general queries about your pension


